SEN & P1 Applications 

If your child is 𝐤𝐧𝐨𝐰𝐧 to EA’s Statutory Assessment & Review Service and is 𝐮𝐧𝐝𝐞𝐫𝐠𝐨𝐢𝐧𝐠 𝐬𝐭𝐚𝐭𝐮𝐭𝐨𝐫𝐲 𝐚𝐬𝐬𝐞𝐬𝐬𝐦𝐞𝐧𝐭, you 𝐰𝐢𝐥𝐥 𝐧𝐞𝐞𝐝 𝐭𝐨 𝐜𝐨𝐦𝐩𝐥𝐞𝐭𝐞 a Pre-School or Primary One application on the EA Connect portal while this assessment is ongoing. This is because a statutory assessment may not necessarily lead to a Statement of Special Educational Needs. 

📢 The Pre-School and Primary One application deadline is 12 noon on Friday 27 January 2023.     

If your child 𝐡𝐚𝐬 a Statement of Special Educational Needs you 𝐝𝐨 𝐧𝐨𝐭 𝐧𝐞𝐞𝐝 𝐭𝐨 𝐜𝐨𝐦𝐩𝐥𝐞𝐭𝐞 a Pre-School or Primary One application on the EA Connect portal. Your child’s placement will be arranged through the EA's Statutory Assessment & Review Service via the annual review process.

Visit 👉www.eani.org.uk/parents/special-educational-needs-sen to find out information on Special Educational Needs.
 
Visit 👉 www.eani.org.uk/admissions to learn more about Pre-School or Primary One admission and how to apply on the EA Connect portal. 

#EAadmissions



